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Strategic Plan Focus Areas 
Engagement 

�​ Major kudos to Sarah Bentley and her team as they engage the 
community.  Our Community Education programming, including 
our auditorium and pool, is going very well.  Rachel S. and Jessica 
H. are ensuring that we are using system decisions to provide 
fair and responsive supports to our internal and external 
stakeholders.  In addition, Noel Dean has been focused on 
improving our K-6 sports (Rec) experiences for students and 
families.  Finally, a huge shout out to Bekka H. and Cassidy T. for 
their social media efforts to encourage participation.  See Sarah 
Bentley’s Board Report for the full picture.   

 

Portrait of a Graduate  
�​ We are currently looking for Food Service, Preschool, Custodial, 

and transportation staff (namely bus drivers and monitors).  We 
have had recent success in securing staff in many departments.   

 

Health and Safety 
�​ Doug W. continues to update the new elements of the Emergency 

Operating Plan (EOP).  The new templates will provide the 
common language for our buildings and staff to use in all 
situations as it relates to staff and student safety.   

 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Marcus Kaemming 


